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Mindray North America Announces End of Life for NetGuard System 
 

Due to inavailability of materials mandatory for the operation of the NetGuard monitoring solution, 
Mindray announces the end of life for this supplementary patient monitoring system.  
 
Mindray can no longer supply: 
 Part # - 0998-00-1200-01 Disposable NetGuard Electrode 
 
As a result Mindray NA will no longer be marketing the NetGuard solution to the U.S market. 
 
Direct communication has been sent out to all customers in the install base that may be affected by 
this notice. 
 
Please feel free to contact me directly, if there are any questions regarding this notice. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and the continued confidence you show in Mindray. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael J. Mullen 
Business Manager, 
Systems and Networking 
(201) 995-8060 
 


